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Good afternoon   
 
I would like to raise an objection to the extending of opening hours for the above pizza 
takeaway on Nantwich road on the grounds of noise pollution 
 
Since they opened there have been issues with an excessive amount of noise from their fan 
at the back of the building. The noise starts at approximately 11 and continues sometimes 
until 1 or 2 am. I live at XXXXXXX which is situated behind the pizza takeaway. The noise can 
at times be intolerable and during the summer months we are unable to have the bedroom 
or bathroom windows open  due to the impact of the noise in the house. The noise can be 
heard in the kitchen also. Even with the above mentioned windows closed the noise had an 
impact on our quality of sleep.  
 
Several times over the years we have had input from environmental health dept Crewe who 
issued an order to them with regard to the fan which was at that time repaired but that 
didn’t last long. Now there is addition what appears to be refrigeration units situated on the 
flat roof of the building adding to the noise 
 
At times their delivery drivers use the back alley as a rat run despite the involvement of 
environmental health advising they had to use the bay at the front.  
 
Also an additional factor is the rubbish being left at the back from the premises  
 
I would be grateful I’d these factors could be taken into consideration when making your 
decision. This is residential area not just an area for businesses  
 
Thank you for your consideration  
XXXXXXXXXXX 
 
 
 

 

 
 


